
TOWN OF DUDLEY 
MASSACHUSETTS 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
Richard J. Androlewicz, Chairman 71 West Main Street, Suite 8 
George Slingo, Vice Chairman Dudley, MA 01571 
Francis Mikolajczak, Commissioner  508-949-8011 
Robert Tuttle, Commissioner  www.dudleyma.gov 
Samantha S. Costello, Commissioner  conservation@dudleyma.gov 
James Koebke, Commissioner Matthew S. Marro, Environmental Engineer 
Wesley Mroczka, Commissioner  Ora E. Finn, Conservation Clerk 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Conservation Commission meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

November 22, 2023 has been canceled.  The next meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, November 29, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in Veteran’s 

Memorial Hall, Room 321A of the Dudley Municipal Complex at 71 

West Main Street. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________  

Ora E. Finn, Conservation Clerk 
 

 
 

 

 


